

Office of Planning, Design and Construction

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE

Mt. Hope Bridge Replacement

January 02, 2018

Adjacent Occupants and users of the Mt. Hope Bridge on Riverview Rd.

This correspondence provides a status update for the upcoming replacement of the Mt. Hope Bridge.

Dates for Activity: Construction to begin on or about January 31, 2018

Work Activities:

Beginning on or about January 31:

- J.H. Maxymillian Inc. will mobilize to the job site and close off the bridge in reparation for demolition.
- Construction fencing will be set to isolate and protect the jobsite.
- At no point shall the main driveway to Mt. Hope be closed.
- Signage will be installed on the green River Rd. side of the bridge to redirect guests to alternate routes.
- All construction-related traffic will use the Hopper Rd. bridge and "fire road".
- A traffic attendant will be provided at each end of this narrow road, when in use, to avoid vehicles meeting in the middle where there is no ability to yield for oncoming traffic.
- The main entrance to Mt. Hope will be closed until approximately the end of September.
- Emergency vehicle access to the mansion, residences and the Mt. Hope barns will be maintained at all times.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact:

Shaun Garvey Project Manager Williams College 413-597-3232

smg3@williams.edu